
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 3rd May 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
 

Our Year 1 children went on a walk this 
week, visiting church and posting some 
very important mail on the way!  They 
were really sensible, well done 
everyone!  

 

Our community police came into school 
to speak to Years 5 and 6 about 
responsible behaviour in the 
community.  The children made 
valuable contributions to the discussion 
and showed their understanding.   

 

The children are continuing to very 
much enjoy PE Fridays and are getting a 
lot out of their sessions with the football 
coaches.   

 

 

Coming Up… 
Thurs 9th May – School Nurse drop in 2pm-3pm 

Friday 10th May– Healthy Eating Workshop Yr 4 pupils 

W/B 13th May – Year 6 SATS 

W/B10th June – Year 1 Phonics Check 

** Dates for class trips to follow** 

 

                                

     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                   Mrs Ferguson’s Class  

                           With 95%!! 

 

Trainers/Sandals 

Please remember that children still need to 
wear school shoes, even if they are in 
Summer uniform.   

Trainers and sandals are not school 
uniform and should not be worn for school.   

Thank you for your support with this.  

 

Dot Art Competition 

We have some wonderful entries in this 
competition from 3 very talented Year 5 artists.   

Follow this link https://schools.dot-
art.com/schools/st-michael-all-angels-
primary_381/  to vote for your favourite!   

Get voting!! 

 



 

                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                       

      School Nurse                                                           Mrs Deyes 

Our School Nurse Angela will be in                           Just a reminder that Mrs Deyes, our new 

School 2pm-3pm on Thursday 9th May.                    Learning Mentor and Safeguarding Lead  

Do drop in with any sleep, diet or                               is happy to support and advise parents 

continence concerns you have   about                     with issues related to their children. 

your child.                                                                           Mrs Deyes can be contacted via our 

                                                                                                main reception.                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Awards 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


